
Franklin Elementary 

103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

December 2016 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
December is full of learning activities such as letter knowledge, alliteration, identifying sets, subtracting 

objects, observing the changes in  weather, holiday customs and celebrations, and lots of singing.  Our 

prekindergarteners will take a trip to the nursing homes in Hillsboro to sing  and give handmade holiday 

decorations to the residents. This in-town field trip brings much joy and happiness to the young and old! 

Mrs. Skelton will  share her wonderful story telling talents with us this month. The children will perform 

their holiday program at 1:30 on December 15 in our Franklin gym.  You won’t want to miss all the little 

elves, Santas, stars, and reindeer! As you can see,  December is a  busy month at Franklin Elementary, 

Professional Development 

At Franklin Elementary, we recognize the importance of family engagement. This month we will review 

our family engagement plan, establish a PTA, and develop a blueprint for our outdoor classroom. We will 

continue our restorative discipline training, conduct mentor observations, analyze district data, utilize 

resources from Region 12 and the Children’s Learning Institute. 

Upcoming Events 
 Nursing Home Field Trip- December 9th 

 
 Rhythm Rascals Visit- December 14th@ 9:30 a.m. 

 
 Holiday Program- December 15th@1:30 p.m. 

 
 Holiday Activities-December 16th@10:00 a.m. 

 
 Holiday Parties- December 16th@2:00 p.m. 

 
 No School- December 19-January 3rd 

Enrollment 
Head Start 51  
Prekindergarten 133 

Total  184 

Attendance 
94% 


